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                                                                                                                        18th October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following the half term holidays, we will have a new lunchtime menu in school, provided by 
Cheshire East Catering.  Please see the attached menu for your reference.  All dietary 
requirements will be catered for and specific allergen menus will be forward to those families, in 
due to course. 
 
Hot Snack 
I also write to inform of changes to our morning hot snack system at break time.  We recently 
moved to recording all hot snacks on our online payment system, schoolmoney.  The demand for 
morning snacks has increased vastly over the term, which has made both ourselves and the 
kitchen re-evaluate how best to cater for this moving forward. 
Therefore, following half term, there will be a single weekly charge for hot snack at £1.50 per week 
(30p per day), which will be added to your child’s schoolmoney account, should you wish them to 
receive it.  Your child can opt to have this daily or as and when they prefer through the course of 
the week but the cost will remain the same regardless. 
 
If you would like your child to continue with hot snack or wish them to start on this new system, 
please complete the parent survey/form on school spider by Friday 21st October and they will 
automatically be added.  If at any point, you wish to make changes and opt-out of having hot 
snack, please email the school office to confirm. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 
 
 Nic Badger 
 School Principal 
 Executive Headteacher for RCSAT  
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